
  
 

Pre-EYC at St. Paul’s 
 
Pre-EYC (Episcopal Youth Community) is a fun fellowship program for 4th and 5th graders.  We plan to gather 
twice each month, usually on Sundays, for fun, food, and outreach activities.  Pre-EYC will meet from 
September through May.     
 
The main goal of Pre-EYC is to build a church community for 4th and 5th graders.  We will interact and build 
friendships within the context of a loving spiritual network. The emphasis of Pre-EYC will be engaging 
children in fun activities so that they may develop a strong peer group.  We believe this serves as an important 
bridge between St. Paul’s offerings for younger children and older youth.  While classmates and schools may 
change, it is our hope that church friends will remain constant through middle and high school.  

Pre-EYC will have two types of meetings each month.  The first will be a fellowship gathering with 
opportunities to eat meals together, learn, and play.  The second will be an outreach activity.  Pre-EYC outreach 
activities will serve both our St. Paul’s community and partner organizations within Wake County.  For a 
complete list of activities, please see the enclosed calendar. 

Pre-EYC participants are also invited to attend our overnight retreat.  Our trip is scheduled for Saturday, March 
14 - Sunday, March 15, 2026.  Mark your calendar now as you won’t want to miss it! 

Pre-EYC is seeking parent volunteers to lead group games, provide food, and chaperone service projects.  
Please look for our volunteer signup when you register your child. 

We hope your 4th or 5th grader will join us in the fall!  Our first meeting is scheduled for Sunday, September 
14, 2025 from 5:00 - 7:00 pm in the Parish Hall.  Please contact Erica Ridderman, Minister for Children, Youth, 
and Family Formation at erica@stpaulscary.org.   

Register for Pre-EYC: 

 
https://forms.gle/6cHNUSdqQrX36NKQ6 
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